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19th Hovember, 1928.

Professor E. B. Adair, 
Department of History, 
Mo8111 University, 
Montreal.

Dear Professor Adair,

So many thanks for your ad irable expose'" 

of the needs of the Graduate Faculty, 

to have it mimeographed, after a few slight 

alterations, and send it around to the heads of the 

Departments in the University.

In circulating your suggestions, I will not

I am going

mention any names, as I wish to keep all the discussion 

as impersonal as possible. On the other hand, I do not 

intend that you should keep your light under a bushel,

and want to give you credit for all your suggestions.
!

Again, my sincere thanks.

Very cordially yours,
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